
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Newsletter 12th May 2017 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Chris Harrison - Headteacher Jackdaws Class Assembly 

On Wednesday 9th May the Jackdaws performed 

their class assembly. The children chose to base the 

assembly on the theme ‘Jackdaws Got Talent.’ The 

children came up with all their own amazing acts 

that they wanted to perform. The class performed a 

spectacular assembly. Both the teachers and their 

parents were very proud of them. Thank you to Miss 

Vaza and Mrs Timaru for helping the children 

practice their acts and also to the parents for 

coming along to support their children. 

 

 

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 15th May – Year 2 SATs continue. 

Wednesday 17th May – Kingfishers Class Assembly @ 

9.05 am. 

Friday 19th May – Golden Assembly.  

Golden Book Awards 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week: - 

Herons – Cordell Muir 

Kingfishers – Harry Black 

Jays – Elfreda Bedzo Nutakor 

Sandpipers – Lea Prathees 

Magpies – Samantha Akueme 

Jackdaws – Albert Rexhepi + Tiana Dowuona 

Hammond + Ope Oreyeni 

Swans – The Whole Class 

Ravens – Abbiy- Khudaifat Ahmed  

Woodpeckers – Jeremy Aghedo 

Puffins – Nusaybah Talukdar 

Starlings – Chiji Emezi 

Wrens – Maximilian Braghis + Nathan Osei-Tutu 

Sparrows – Vanessa Rynkowska + Bentley Stewart 

Davis 

Owls – Mekhi Abraham + Ayanna Olarewaju-David  

Robins – Nathaniel Dryden + Fiyinfoluwa Odusina 

Golden Star Award 

Woodpeckers – Kevin Terech + Sonnah Fongot 

+ Taiya Oliver 

 

 

 

Other Information 

It is vital that you contact the office if you have any new 

telephone numbers, have recently moved or would like 

to add or remove any of your emergency contacts. It is 

very important that we have the correct details for all 

contacts in the case of an emergency or if your child 

needs any urgent treatment. 
  

Packed Lunches 

Unfortunately, we have had to send several reminders 

home to parents about providing an appropriate lunch 

for their children. We do not allow chocolate bars, crisps 

or sweets at lunch time. We encourage parents to 

provide their children with a healthy lunch, which 

includes a sandwich, roll or wrap and an alternative to 

crisps and chocolate such as chopped fruits, salad, 

yoghurts, savoury biscuits etc. Alternatively you may like 

to consider changing to school dinners. The menu has 

been recently updated and feedback from children has 

been positive. 
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Easter Holiday Homework Competition 

 

Before the break, Year 1 was asked to take part in an Easter holiday homework competition to design and 

create a poster or model of an animal home. The children who participated worked extremely hard to get 

their designs just right and put lots of thought and detail into their creations! Well done to the winners and 

thank you to all of the other children who entered.  

The winners and the runners up 

Wrens Class –  

1st Place – Dominik Siemianowicz 

2nd Place – Li’Andre Kalumba 

3rd Place – Jo-Lawrence Pendala 

Puffins Class – 

1st Place – Sakina Arij 

2nd Place – Jahrell Daniels 

3rd Place – Oliwia Fogiel 

Starlings –  

1st Place – Jada-Lee Jarvis 

2nd Place – Chiji Emezi 

3rd Place – Nayla Benfares 

 

 


